
 

 

‘Science Boffins Show’  
  
                                                                                                                Wednesday 22nd February 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
 

To celebrate the end of British Science Week 2024 and to further inspire and excite our children 
about science, we will be having a Science Boffins Show for the whole school. This will provide the 
children with the opportunity to experience some hands-on science and take part in various 
activities ranging from jaw dropping visual effects to learning about polymers.  
 

The show will take place on Friday 22nd March 2024 in the school hall. Each class will get an allocated 
slot with the presenters.  
 

A voluntary contribution of £3.50 is necessary to cover the cost of the workshop. Unfortunately, 
without sufficient contribution, the workshops will not go ahead. Please make payments through 
Arbor by Friday 15th March.  
 

Here are some photos of workshops from other schools showing the kinds of experiments your child 
can expect to experience.   
 
 

  
  
We look forward to hosting this exciting event and thank you for your continued support.  
 

  
 

Mrs Cetin Salik  
Science Lead  

 


